Republic of the Philippines
Provincial Government of Palawan
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
Capitol Complex, Puerto Princesa City

MESSAGE

| extend my warmest greetings to all the guests and participants of the 29™
Governance Boot Camp spearheaded by the Institute for Solidarity in Asia (ISA).

This governance best practice and leadership capacity-building program is a great
opportunity to gather individuals to hone their skills and knowledge in establishing an
effective and responsive governance mechanism for their respective organizations.

On behalf of the Provincial Government of Palawan, | convey my support to all our
participants for taking part in this event that aims to enhance their individual capabilities,
thereby contributing to the overall development of our country’s governance standards.

Lastly, | congratulate the Institute for Solidarity in Asia (ISA) for its continuous efforts
in providing such valuable platforms for learning and growth among our participants.
Together, let us all strive towards building a more efficient, transparent, and accountable

governance system.
Thank you!

V. DENNIS M. SOCRATES
Governor



